
 

12th August, 2023 

To, 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

7, Lyons Range, 

Kolkata-700 001 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting with Financial Results 
 
This is to inform you that, the Board Meeting of our company M/s Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries 
Ltd. was held today. The Board of Directors at its meeting decided, inter alia, consider and approved the 
Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter ended 30th June, 2023. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 33(3) of the SEBI Listing Regulations 2015 (LODR), we are enclosing herewith  
Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter ended 30th June, 2023 along with limited review report.  

 

The Board has authorised Mr. Datta Ram Gill, Director of the Company to Sign the quarterly financial 
result for quarter ended 30th June, 2023. 
  
The Board Meeting is concluded at 04:30 P.M. on 12th August, 2023. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 
 

 
 
Datta Ram Gill 
Director 
 
 

 
 
 
Encl: As above 








